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First of all, the money the legislature spends is not their money. It revenue gathered 

from and supposed to be spent in considered and frugal manner for the taxpayers of 

Oregon. When our legislators fail to do this said representatives need to re consider 

their expenditures of public funds instead of passing laws to extort more revenue to 

enable their reckless and ill-considered spending. It is not your (the government's) 

money. It is the duty of the government employees to work with in their budget not 

just raise taxes. 


